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Tuesday, October 20th  

Andrea’s - Metairie  
Registration & Networking - 11:30 AM  

Lunch and Talk - Noon  

Reservations and guests: Carol St. Germain - 504-267-3466  

Tom Bergeon has worked a number of plays in the Gulf of Mexico and his 

forte is subsalt prospecting. Tom has lived in New Orleans since 1986 where he 

has worked with Chevron for 11 years from 1986–1997, Shell for 9 years from 

1997–2006, and Century Exploration New Orleans the past 9 years.  Tom’s in-

terests include a wide range of music, travel, art, and hiking mountains. 

 

Abstract Intro: 

Exploration geology has seen many advances in technology, geologic concepts 

and resources available in the last forty years.  Many new technological steps 

have been utilized to reduce risk and differentiate the ever-elusive oil discovery 

from the non-prospective dry hole.  Despite our great technological advance-

ments, in many cases the key risks may at times be reduced but not fully miti-

gated.  The search for competitive advantages in prospecting drove many new 

technological breakthroughs.    

 

  

 

 

 

 New Orleans Chapter Newsletter  
Society of Independent Professional Earth Scientists  

October 2015 

Chairman’s Column  
Last month, 30 members and guests attended our 

first meeting for 2015-2016 year.  We heard an 

interesting talk by Professor Eric Smith from Tu-

lane’s Energy Institute covering various energy 

related subjects. 

This month we shift gears to a more technically 

focused presentation by Tom Bergeon with Cen-

tury Exploration.  Tom has given his talk to sev-

eral groups, including NOGS last month with 

excellent feedback. 

Next month is the joint societies luncheon, down-

town at the Roosevelt Hotel on November 10.  As 

in the past, this meeting is covered by your dues.  

More details will follow. 

Speaking of dues, Roy Walther reports a fairly 

good response, but some of you have not yet sent 

in your payment.  Check your records! 

As previously reported, our chapter has donated a 

$2,500 scholarship award to the UNO Department 

of Earth and Environmental Sciences (Geology), 

to be shared by two students.  We have invited 

Professor Martin O’Connell, chairman of the de-

partment and the two recipients, Grad students 

Rachel Gaspard and Joseph Frank, to be our 

guests at this month’s meeting. 

 

Louis E. Lemarié  
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